
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

JUNE 2023 MEETING RESCHEDULED 
 

Please take notice.  Due to unforeseen and unavoidable circumstances, the lack of a 
quorum has resulted in the June 12, 2023 meeting to be rescheduled. By order of the 
Board of Fire Commissioners , Coldenham Fire District, the regular monthly meeting for 
June 2023 has been rescheduled to Wednesday, June 21, 2023 at 7:30 pm.  As always, 
the public is invited to attend in person, or this and future meetings can be heard via 
conference call at:  1-978-990-5235, access code 8913911.   Please keep your phone 
muted if you choose to listen in.   
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE  
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS  
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT  
Joseph D. Keenan, Secretary  
Dated:  June 14, 2023 


